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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Henderson County and the City of Hendersonville Litter Sweep 
Team Nets 290 Pounds of Trash 
HC-2023-8 
Hendersonville, NC – Tuesday, April 25, 2023 
 
On Saturday, April 22, Henderson County and the City of Hendersonville teamed up to clean up 
the roadside litter along Dana Road at Four Seasons Boulevard. About 20 people came out to 
assist our local leaders in supporting the North Carolina Department of Transportation’s 
biannual, state-wide litter sweep. 
 
The team worked for two hours dressed in safety vests and gloves and armed with trash 
pickers. Their hard work paid off. They gathered 23 bags of trash that weighed in at 
approximately 290 pounds.   
   
The N.C. DOT Litter Sweep continues through April 29, 2023, with dates for fall 2023 to be 
announced. 
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 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 
HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter. 
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